
Dear Senators and members of the committee,

I am writing to you today in opposition of SB 195.

This bill is too vague, as an Oregonian and a tax payer I am confused what problem this bill is attempting to fix and what exactly you 
want to study when it comes to Police Officers?

I cannot support this bill until I know what we are studying, why we are studying it and what problem the results will help address.

Please oppose SB 195.


